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September 19 – September 23
 
First Grade Parents,
 
	I truly enjoyed meeting with all of you for conferences last week. This is an amazing group of kids and it’s pretty easy to see where they get it from! Please stay in touch with any questions or concerns that may come up throughout the year; we’re in this together!

	Today your child brought home a book ring with a Bible verse card on it. This is something new that we are adding to our weekly class work. I have a Bible verse for each letter of the alphabet. The Bible verse that came home today is for letter “A”. Your child must memorize this verse and where it is found in the Bible. On Friday, the students will recite the verse to me from memory. This is for a grade. I told the children to practice reading and saying the verse 5 times a night. Each week we will add a new verse for the next letter in the alphabet so that at the end of the year, they will have a book ring with 26 Bible verses that they have learned. Pretty cool stuff!

We also did a sight word spelling exercise…that I just realized I forgot to send home! I will get these back to the kids tomorrow. You will be able to see which sight words your child needs to work on. There are only five this week, so it’s not too bad. On “Sight Word Spelling Weeks” the spelling test will look totally different. The students will be writing sentences as I dictate them. The sight words will be in the sentences. I will also be grading capital letters at the beginning of sentences and punctuation at the end. The thing I really like about these tests is that once a sight word has been introduced, it can come back at any time. This isn’t about memorizing a list of words and then emptying them out of our heads. Lifelong learning!!

This Wednesday we will be hosting Mass. Please join us if you can! Mass begins at 8 AM. If your child is singing in the choir, please have him or her in the church by 7:30 AM so that Mr. Jarrod can run through one last practice. Also, please send in a non-perishable food item or a toiletry item that we can take to the altar as our offering. Items can be sent in tomorrow or Wednesday. The items will be donated to HOPE.

We are really moving through Chapter 3 in math. I wouldn’t be surprised if we are ready for a test later this week, or early next week! 

Thank you to the Zeimet Family for providing snacks this week. The Tosi Family will be providing snacks next week.

 
 
May God Bless You,
 
Mrs. Stevason                
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